
Minutes from Community Council Meeting 
January 13, 2021 

 
In attendance:  Marcie McQuiston, McKenzy Evans, Kerri and Rob Stuart, Audra Stam, Amy Cassil, Trish 
Springer, Karen Buys, Gini Allred, Cerissa Thompson, Marcie Hayes, Michelle Thomson, Michelle Duncan, 
Sean Morrison 
Absent:  Ariel Defay, Wendy Barlow, Jason McCammon 
 
Principal Points:   
-we're thankful we've been able to maintain in-person learning at Centennial and appreciate everyone's 
ongoing efforts! 
-we welcome our newly hired PE teacher, Coach Landon Blake 
-Assistant Principal Miller is retiring and we thank him for his time at Centennial!  We welcome his 
replacement, Monica Ramos-Carlson 
 
Counselor Update:  
-the recent SUB 4 SANTA was a great success and many families offer their heart-felt thanks for the 
generosity shown in our community! 
-9th grade PCCRs (Planning for College and Career Readiness) are coming up, starting January 26th.  The 
counselors are hoping to offer an online Friday option for those who prefer that to in-person 
appointments.  For in-person appointments, we ask that one parent (with no other children in tow) 
attend with their student, masks be worn, and please come 10 minutes early to be able to have time for 
check-in procedures. 
-Course Requests for the 2021-2022 school year will be made available soon.  March is time for 
registration! 
 
Council Business: 
-We reviewed the Composite School Plan found at 
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/assessment/sipandlandtrustplans (click on Current Plan 
for Centennial Jr.) 
-Principal Thompson also presented information with regards to TSSP (Teacher and Student Success 
Plan) funding and some of the way these funds are being allocated 
-Teachers will be asked to submit their proposed uses for Trustland money by February so we will have 
those requests to consider at the next Community Council Meeting to be held February 10th. 
-Council members were asked to think about goals we want for the School Improvement Plan and to 
submit these ideas to Gini before the February meeting.  We are encouraged to request and seek out 
information/data to determine how our school is doing academically and how our students are 
doing.  We want to identify areas of need and plan measurable actions to improve those areas.   
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.davis.k12.ut.us%2fdepartments%2fassessment%2fsipandlandtrustplans&c=E,1,Y0p7lgIV7DqBnFS9_UZWVroV-0ZM7zX8Ef70E3VKlznxgNZ-vylCRbhyjbM-qDLeURZZVagSAJPsc83hDTsfyggw1T-irngNotTIIFyWIUAcL8OKRjQy&typo=1

